
 

First Annual 

Ludlow Spring Fling 
 

Gather your family and friends and hippity hop on over to the 
first annual Ludlow Spring Fling, hosted by the Ludlow City 

Council!   
 

The Ludlow Spring Fling will be held on Saturday, March 31st 
from 11am-1pm in Memorial Park on Elm Street.  It is free of 
charge and open to all ages!  The event will include games, 

crafts, music, treats, an egg hunt and a visit from a very 
special guest who is coming from down the Bunny Trail to 

greet everyone and take pictures.  
 

This event is sure to be a blast for all!  For questions or 
comments, please email Councilman Jordan Scheid, 

jscheid@ludlow.org.  We hope to see you for this day of 
family-friendly fun! 

 
  
 
 


